
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 30, 1976 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 
Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Present: Mayor Victor Green 

Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmen Charles McQueeney 

Russell Sweetman 
Nora Lake 
Leonard Stubbs 

Mr. Preston Dawes, Director of the South Montgomery County Youth Services, 
reviewed for Council activities in Centerville April through June and presented 
to Council a statistical report. Mrs. Marianne Dasilva, Counselor for 
Centerville, illustrated types of situations dealt with in the Centerville area. 

Mr. Kenning reported that an agreement is being formulated for a temporary 
lease for the extension of the Teen Center. Mr. Richard Ernst, Chairman of the 
Youth Board, reviewed progress being made to find a new Teen Center location. 
Council requested a further report during the September 13, 1976 Council Work 
Session Meeting. Mr. Kenning was directed to send a letter of proposal to the 
Township Trustees for continuation of the program. 

City Council reviewed administrative comments and the first sixteen pages 
of a proposed position paper concerning the report submitted by the Washington 
Township Citizens Committee to Study Annexation. The first sixteen pages were 
approved with minor amendments to be made. The remaining report will be compiled 

::::::.:, f~a:•t.;n~ -
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


